
																																																																	 	 Suite 302 
  217 Grandville Ave SE 
  Grand Rapids, Michigan 49503 
	
 

March 17, 2019 
 
Tribunals Ontario – Environment & Land Division 
Local Planning Appeal Tribunal 
655 Bay Street, Suite 1500 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1E5 
 
Re: Case Management Conference  

LPAT Case Number PL180842 

Date of Case Management Conference Wednesday, March 20th, 2019 

 
Dear Ms. Zwarycz, 
 
This letter comes to you as a notification of intent to participate in the LPAT process tied to case number 
PL180842. Our organization wishes to extend the courtesy of informing you that, due to extenuating 
circumstances, no representative from the Michigan Chapter of the Congress for the New Urbanism 
(MiCNU) will be able to attend the case management meeting scheduled for 11 am on March 20th, 2019 
at Windsor City Hall.  
 
Several members of our Board of Directors had hoped to attend the meeting. All have unfortunately been 
beset by urgent professional or personal obligations rendering them unavailable on the 20th. 
 
We truly regret any inconvenience this may cause and would like to assure you that we are working to 
rectify the situation as quickly as possible.  If MiCNU is granted the ability to participate in the appeal 
process as it moves forward, beyond the meeting scheduled for March 20th, 2019, we assure you a 
representative will be present.  
 
Lastly, if you have questions regarding our submission or require clarification, I would encourage you or 
the appropriate individuals overseeing the case management meeting reach out us at any time.  I can be 
reached at (313) 610-0969. 
 
We look forward to your reply and an opportunity to contribute.  
 
Sincerely 

 
         
Adam Cook 
Vice President 
Michigan Chapter of the Congress of the New Urbanism   
 
cc: Wira Vendrasco, City of Windsor 
 Mr. Karl Tanner, Dillon Consulting Ltd. 
 Mr. Philip McCullough, Salem McCullough & Gibson 
 Ms. PhilippaVon Ziegenweidt, CAMPP Windsor Essex Residents Association 


